
From: Alison Rhodes Tamminga [mailto:alifrant@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 10:19 AM 
To: Deborah Lopez <dlopez@cityofgoleta.org> 
Subject: Naming the park 
 
Good morning, 
I understand that you are the person to contact about naming our new park.  We support the name 
Jonny D. Wallis Neighborhood Park as Jonny worked so hard and long for the establishment of the City 
of Goleta.  We are 30 year Old Town residents. 
Please forward to the appropriate committees. 
Thank you, 
Alison and Ernie Tamminga 
122 Mallard Avenue 
Goleta 93117 
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